
 
 

 
TOWN OF FOXBOROUGH 

 
INVITATION TO BID 

 
Department of Public Works 

Encoder Receiver Transmitter (ERT) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Town of Foxborough invites bids for Encoder Receiver Transmitters (ERT).  Bid documents will be 

available starting August 9, 2022 by visiting https://foxboroughma.gov/departments/procurement. 

Sealed bids will be opened on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 11:00AM at Foxborough Town Hall, 40 South 

Street, Foxborough, MA 02035. A one (1) year contract is being offered with two (2) additional 1-year 

options to renew solely based on the Town’s recommendations.  The Owner reserves the right to reject 

any and all responses if the Owner determines, within its own discretion, that it is in the Owner’s best 

interests to do so.  
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